
ABOUT THE STUDY

brampton.ca/LRTExtension

LRT EXTENSION
NOTICE OF VIRTUAL OPEN HOUSE #2

Extending the planned Hurontario LRT from the Brampton Gateway 
Terminal at Steeles Avenue to the Brampton GO Station is a key 
transit priority and city-building project for the City of Brampton. 

The purpose of Virtual Open House #2 is to provide an update on the 
work completed since Virtual Open House #1 and receive feedback 
from the public on the evaluation of the short list options and the 
emerging preferred options.

GET INVOLVED

HOW TO PARTICIPATE
Visit www.brampton.ca/lrtextension

 using your computer or mobile device.

 
prompts to provide your feedback.
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PARTICIPATE IN OUR OPEN HOUSE 

 

The City of Brampton is working hard to protect the health and 
well-being of our community. During the COVID-19 pandemic, 
following the advice of Ontario’s Chief Medical Officer of Health, 
this open house is being held in a virtual format.

The City is committed to informing and engaging the public on 
the Study and will be posting open house content on the City’s 
website starting April 22, 2021 through to May 13, 2021. 

Your feedback is important. For more information 
and to sign up to receive updates, visit us online. 

You can always share questions or comments on 
the project by emailing the City’s Project Manager, 
Compton Bobb at compton.bobb@brampton.ca

View the material and follow the
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Determine Goals and Objectives

Long-List Evaluation

Short-List Evaluation

Preferred Option and EPR (TPAP)

Project Completion

Identify Options
Sketch Design
Evaluate Options
Virtual Open House 1 (June 2020)

Conceptual Design
Evaluate Options
Virtual Open House 2

Preliminary 30% Design
Public Open House 3
Submit Environmental Project Report (EPR)
Notice of Completion Review Period
Minister’s Decision

We are here

KNAHED
Text Box
/ Business Case 


